
 JOHN L. SANDERS MEMORIAL-EVANSVILLE BAR FOUNDATION  

Application for Special Funding 

 
Regular grant requests to the John L. Sanders Memorial-Evansville Bar Foundation are accepted in July for funding 

beginning with the following calendar year.  This application for special funding will be accepted only for requests 

that cannot be made during that period.  Special funding requests will not be considered in excess of $2500. 
 

1. Organization 

2. Contact Person 

3. Address  

 

4. Phone:                                 Fax:                                  E-mail: 

5. Activity/program  for which special funds are requested: 

  

  

 

6. Goal of activity/program:  

 

  

  

 

  

 

7. Total money needed for activity  

8. Amount requested from this Foundation 

9. How many people will benefit from this activity/program 

10. Is this a one time only request for funding?     Yes ___________   No________________ 

 If your answer is no, why are you making a special request for funding now?   

  

  

  

 

Please complete and mail to Julie Moore Holtz, John L. Sanders Memorial-Evansville Bar Foundation, 915 

Main Street, Suite 108, Evansville, IN 47708: Questions?  Call 812.463.3201, E-mail: Julie@evvbar.org 

 

mailto:Julie@evvbar.org

